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Jan 31      Canadian Blood Services 
Feb 7      Business/Directors 
Feb 14      Valentine’s Day 
Feb 21      TBA 
Feb 28      TBA 
Mar 2      Curling at Kelowna Curling Club 
Mar 7        Brian Trust 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



RAMBLING 
 
Our meeting on January 24th was not a  
regular meeting. I will talk about later in this  
newsletter but essentially it was a visit to a 
 local facility in Kelowna. As such, none of the  
regular parts of our meeting were carried out. 
Meanwhile here a couple of things that  
crossed my mind this week. 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NON-MEETING OF JANUARY 24, 
2019 
 
 
VISITING ROTARIANS – not recorded 
 
 
GUESTS – not recorded 
 
 
ATTENDANCE – not recorded 
 
 
 
 

         
  
Not done. 

 
SIGNS SIGNS EVERYWHERE 
THERE’S SIGNS 
 

 
 



 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
Knights of Columbus Service Club 
Banquet – we have been invited to attend 
their 45th Annual Service Club Banquet on 
February 6th. If you want to go, talk to Brian 
as he goes every year and would enjoy some 
extra company.   
 

 
 
Curling Evening – Carola has  
arranged for a curling evening on Saturday, 
March 2nd at the Kelowna Curling Club. For 
those not as flexible as we used to be, push 
sticks will be available. The cost will be 
$29.00 per person for 1 hour curling and a 
burger with all the fixings. Please invite your 
spouses and friends to attend this fun night. 
 
Note the update on how the costing 
will work. 
 
 

 
 
Bowling Fundraiser – Carola has 
organized another evening of 5-pin bowling at 
the Capri Lanes on Saturday, June 1st. We 
will start with dinner first so that we don’t 
have to change our shoes twice *regular 
shoes and bowling shoes). After dinner we 
will bowl a regular game, take a thirty-minute 
break and then bowl a fun game. Jack and 
Rusty are organizing the prizes and any 
profits will be split between the Kelowna 
Women’s Shelter and JoeAnna’s House. 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
Registration is now open on the District 5060 
website on Clubrunner.  
 
https://portal.clubrunner.ca/50005/sitepag
e/district-conference-2019 
 
 
 
HUMOUR 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



ROAD TRIP 
 

 

On January 24th our club toured the 
Parkinson Activity Centre. This multi-use 
facility is operated in collaboration with 
the Parkinson Senior Society and the City of 
Kelowna, offering recreation and cultural 
programs or rentals. 

The facility offers a wide variety of recreation 
and cultural programs for those in the 
community who are 50 years and older. 
Some of the programs include yoga, painting, 
whist, fitness to music, bridge, bingo, tai chi, 
computer lessons and walking programs. 
https://parkinsonseniors.com/activity-centre/ 
 
After the tour we then tried out their lunch 
offerings. There was a good and plentiful 
selection of food and drinks at a reasonable 
price.  
 
ART GALLERY 
 

 
Human_All too Human by Thomas Dorman 

(South Africa) 

 

 

 
Dream by Kanchan Mahon (USA) 

 

 

 
Old Man and the Sea by Thomas Tan 

(Singapore) 
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ADVERTISING 
 
 

 
https://ca.linkedin.com/in/ron-becker-68087817 
 
 

 
 
White’s Barbecue and Fireplace Centre 
160-2000 Spall Road, Kelowna, B.C.  
V1Y 9P6                   
250-862-3240 
www.barbecueandfireplacecentre.com/ 
 
 

 
www.spekconsultancy.com 

 
 

 
www.tristartravelandcruise.com/ 

 

 

 
www.cdikelowna.com/ 
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www.st-hubertus.bc.ca 

 

 

 

 
www.illichmanns.com/ 

 

ROTARY PROJECTS IN A 

BOTTLE NEWS 

 
We are looking for: 
- used wine bags.  Christmas or 

otherwise. 
- a Round or square mirror in good 

condition to display our bottles (not 
too big - one that will travel in our 
carry-on suitcase with our supplies) 
EMAIL:  

glenna@tristartravelandcruise.com  
 
WE have sufficient decorations at 
present and bottles but please keep 
your bottles as at some point we are 
going to need them 
 
Will be calling for volunteers for our first 
sale at KGH Wednesday Feb. 13 
 
Sincerely,  
Glenna Gillan 
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